
 

 

20 November 2020 
 
NSW Government  
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment   
 

SSDA 8903 – IVANHOE ESTATE REEVELOPMENT STAGE 1 – CONDITION B3 

 
Dear Department of Planning, Industry & Environment   
 
 
Please note Frasers Property Ivanhoe Pty Limited wish to provide the Department of Planning, Industry & 
Environment notice (under condition B3) requirement before subdivision works commence, which is 
schedule for Wednesday 25th November 2020. 
 
The works to commence are stage 1 as per the below staging plan. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

For any queries feel free to contact me on the details below. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 

 
 
Peter Statham 
Project Manager  
Frasers Property Australia Pty Limited 
T +61 2 9767 2071    
E Peter.Statham@frasersproperty.com.au 

mailto:Peter.Statham@frasersproperty.com.au

